A Sponsorship Workshop

will be held at Our Lady of Fatima parish,
858 Louisville Road, Alcoa, on Saturday,
August 5, 2017 from 10 amto 1 pm.
Speakers are members of the
Regional Service Team
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Those that should attend: Secretariat,
Assistants to the Secretariat,
Rectors/Rectoras, team members, those
who have sponsored candidates in the past
and will sponsor in the future, Parish Reps,
those who attend 4™ day workshops,
Ultreyas and anyone interested in being on
a future team



